
Project Update: February 2011 
 
The Petkuq Mehuey, Forest Guardians of Wehea, have begun cutting the 40 km long transect in 
preparation for our upcoming biodiversity study. To date, the rangers have prepared 
approximately 25 km of the transect, with the remaining 15 km to be cut before May 2011. This 
transect is also providing access to remote areas of Wehea and allowing the Petkuq Mehuey the 
ability to patrol their entire forest. Thanks to the generous support of Rufford Small Grants 
Foundation, it will be possible for the Petkuq Mehuey to patrol and protect their entire forest.  
 

 

 


